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President’s Corner 

 

                                                              May 29, 2014
Hi Folks

Summer has finally come.  

We will be starting our Summer League June 1.  It will run for 10 weeks. 
We will shoot two arrows per target for 14 targets.  The course will be 
posted in the pavilion on the bulletin board next to the box for the 
scorecards.  It can be shot any time between Sunday and Friday for the 
week.  I plan on shooting Monday at 6:30 most weeks if you want someone 
to shoot with.  The fee is $60 and can be paid by putting the fee in an 
envelope in the payment slot in the indoor range.  Be sure to mark it clearly 
with your name(s) and league fees.

State Target is June 1.  There will be about 90 shooters.  We will need 
kitchen help because all the shooters break for lunch at the same time and 
have an hour to eat and get back on the line.  We will need 6 to 10 people 
between about 10:30 and noon.

The Aiming for a Cure shoot is June 14th and 15th.  Be sure to come out and 
support a good cause.

Thank you to all of the people who helped pour the handicapped parking 
slab.  It went really well.  All we have left to do is bring in some fill dirt and 
spread it.  We will wait to gravel the approach till next year.  We will finally 
be able to close out our building permit.

So anyway, good shooting and I hope to see you out there.

Carl Mally

FLOOR ADS

Advertise your business in a long lasting floor 
ad in our club's indoor shooting range. 
Thousands of archers will see your ad every 
year.  Each ad sells for $1500 and is good for 
the lifetime of the floor.  Contact a board 
member or club officer today! 
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Events Calendar

June 1, 9am ISAA State Outdoor Target
June 1, Summer 3D Leagues Start
June 4, 7pm WALC Board Meeting
June 14-15 Aiming For A Cure 3D Shoot
June 18, 7pm WALC Membership Meeting
June 29 9am Field Shoot
July 20 9am 900 Target Round
July 26,27th The Rendezvous 3D
August 16-17th Art Foster Traditional 3D

JOAD Club Status Update 

Warriors, Sunday is the ISAA State target championship. It will be held at our club grounds and starts 
at 0900. You should be there at 0815 to register to get registered and situated. Remember these 
things: Have fun, wear sunscreen just don't put it on yourself, have at least 8 arrows, gnats are really 
bad, bring a chair, awnings are nice, binoculars are good. Have a good sight setting for your two 
shortest distances because you don't get practice arrows at those distances. Wear a Club shirt! 
Shoot your best!  I will be in Utah this weekend so other coaches will be your contacts. As always, 
they will be glad to help you.   - - Coach Vance
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2013-2014 Club Officers
President:   Carl Mally----------------------------365-4311------------------mallycj@aol.com
Vice President:  Dan Perra  -----------------------393-9196------------dan-sr@perra-us,net
Secretary:  Don Kaplan----------------------848-7520-------------don7521.dk@gmail.com

Treasurer:  Don Parker------------------------431-0979--------------don.parker@mchsi.com
Board Member:  Brad Marcus------------213-3222---------bradmarcus@mediacombb.net
Board Member:  Randy Beelner-----------551-6880--------------------rbeelner1@mchsi.com
Board Member:  Tom Mally----------------350-3722--------------------tom31678@msn.com

Joke of the Month

A tourist in Vienna is going through a graveyard and all of a sudden he hears music. No one is around, so he 
starts searching for the source. He finally locates the origin and finds it is coming from a grave with a 
headstone that reads: "Ludwig van Beethoven, 1770- 1827". Then he realizes that the music is Beethoven's 
Ninth Symphony and it is being played backward! Puzzled, he leaves the graveyard and persuades a friend to 
return with him. By the time they arrive back at the grave, the music has changed. This time it is the Seventh 
Symphony, but like the previous piece, it is being played backwards. Curious, the men agree to consult a 
music scholar. When they return with the expert, the Fifth Symphony is playing, again backwards. The expert 
notices that the symphonies are being played in the reverse order in which they were composed, the 9th, 
then the 7th, then the 5th. By the next day the word has spread, and a crowd has gathered around the grave. 
They are all listening to the Second Symphony being played backward. Just then the graveyard's caretaker 
ambles up to the group. Someone in the group asks him if he has an explanation for the music. "I would have 
thought it was obvious," the caretaker says. "He's decomposing!"

Submitted by  Marv Findley

Ways and Means
Gayla Lewis,  1-563-212-3457,   Silverbay13@gmail.com

Pre-order a beautiful embroidered WALC t-shirt or jacket and help us put together a 
minimum order.  Contact Gayla for details.

Silver Broadhead 3D Shoot Results:

BH FS  Adult Male Jerry Bascom 372, BH FS Adult Female Lori Flanders 364
BH FS Senior Male Jon Myers     390, BH FS Y Adult Male Zachary Uthoff 356
Trad Senior Female Gayla Lewis 124    BH FS Youth Male Noland Jacobs 230
Trad SS Female Diane Mally  146   BH FS Silver Senior M Mel Miller 384
Bare Bow Cub Male Luke Gauger 149,   BH FS Limited Adult M  Tom Mally 279
FS Adult Male Eric Heeren   350,    FS Limited Recurve M   Don Kaplan 235
FS SS Male Bob Strohnben 386,  Traditional Adult Male Steven Tallman 228
Traditional Senior Male Jerry Wolf 307,  Traditional A Female Rebecca Tallman 111
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